
Report on Web-Development Training 
Program held in October 2022  
 
The career guidance and counselling cell of GC Banjar organized 
an interactive session in collaboration with SOUL Education and 
Welfare Society on 12th October 2022 in the college’s 
multipurpose hall. The session was attended by 76 students, 
and the resource person Mr. Mahendra Verma spoke about 
data driven planning and website designing before offering the 
students a two-week web-development training program free 
of cost. The said program was conducted in the college’s IT Lab 
from 17th October to 31st October 2022, and ten students 
completed it.  
 


